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Should you encounter a safety-related problem with a motor vehicle or motor vehicle equipment
in the future, we would appreciate it if you would complete an electronic Vehicle Owner’s
Questionnaire online at www.nhtsa.dot.gov/ivoq or call the Auto Safety Hotline at .

888 327-4236. Also, a summary listing of vehicle owners’ complaints, safety recalls,
manufacturers’ service bulletins, etc. can be obtained at www.nhtsa.dot.gov/cars/problems.

Sincerely,

Randy Reid, Chief
‘Correspondence Research Division
Office of Defects Investigation -
Enforcement





